
September 19, 2011

RE:  Letter of Recommendation for Fullmer Construction:

To whom it may concern:

I'm writing to express my positive endorsement of Fullmer Construction and share my 
working experience with them.  We have completed two projects with Fullmer and their 
involvement contributed to the success of each.

The first project was a four building project totaling 245,000 sq. ft. in the Agua Mansa 
Industrial Center.  Building sizes ranged from 46,174 to 74,659 square feet.  Fullmer 
joined the project early and they were instrumental in overseeing the design / build 
components of the project as well as handling general coordination with the architect and 
civil engineer.  During construction the communication was great and the budget was 
respected, but I mostly appreciated that they were especially attentive with tenant 
improvements for our customers, acting in essence as our Customer Service Department 
interfacing directly with the customer.  This role was valuable to us as they helped insure 
that our customers needs were satisfied through out this sometimes stressful process.

The other project was a two acre parking lot expansion at the American Career College 
campus in Ontario.  Our role was as a development manager to the client so it was 
important to us that the chosen contractor execute flawlessly, as necessary to meet the 
client’s expectations.  The project required grading finesse around several municipal 
owned underground structures and seamless melding with the existing parking lot.  In the 
end the project was a success and the client was pleased.

I have enjoyed working with Fullmer Construction and intend to work with them on 
future projects.  Please do not hesitate to call with any questions.

Sincerely,

David H. Clark 
Principal


